Huguley Elementary School
3011 S. Phillips Road

Philip Jenkins Lanett, AL 36863
Principal Phone: 334-710-2802 / Fax: 334- 710-2802

Parental Involvement Plan
2023-2024

During the 2023-2024 school year, Huguley Elementary School will proceed with the following
Parental Involvement Plan:

Parents are invited to attend and contribute to the Huguley PTO at the beginning of the
year. Huguley PTO encourages parents to sign up and volunteer contributions or services
throughout the year.
PTO meetings are held quarterly.
Communication with parents from Huguley Elementary will come in a variety of ways:

1. PowerSchool(grades)

2. ThrillShare (call outs)

3. Social Media Accounts (School and PTO)

4. Grade Level Newsletters

5. Grade Level/homeroom communication apps.
During the beginning of the school year, Huguley Elementary will send out a Google
Survey for parents and guardians to complete regarding ACIP goals and or suggestions
on procedures.
Parents will be offered two parent conferences a year. (One first semester and one
second semester). These conferences will allow teachers the opportunity to express
concerns/praises about the progress each child at Huguley is currently making. These
conferences will be in person or virtual as needed.
Parents can sign up for volunteer opportunities throughout the school year through the
PTO program.

Huguley Elementary looks forward to providing support and hearing feedback from our families
throughout the school year. Please contact the administration as needed for further questions
or concerns.
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